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Evaluation: Writing Center Workshop 
 
Your comments are important to Katie and Cynthia as well as the whole writing center team. 
Please complete this anonymous evaluation form and drop it off in Room 4132 E.  
 
1. What do you think about the amount of reading we assigned each week? Did it help you 
understand the overarching practices of the Writing Center?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. What do you think about the activities (e.g., discussions in class, mock tutorials, guest 
speakers, presentations, etc.) planned in 2-hour meetings each week? Did they help prepare 
you to create your own tutoring style?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. What changes would you like to suggest with respect to these activities?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. You were required to complete various assignments (e.g., journals, observations/tutorials, 
posts in the discussion board, reflections). How would you rate each in terms of helping you 
understanding the practices of the Writing Center?  
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5. What sort of feedback would you suggest we provide on your assignments and in-class 
activities?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6. Overall, how do you feel about your participation in this workshop? Would you recommend it 
to your friends?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7. What other suggestions besides what has addressed above do you want us to know?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks for filling out this evaluation form. We have enjoyed meeting you and listening to your 
experiences in the Writing Center.  Best wishes for the rest of your semester.  


